
This half term we have been learning 
about our bodies: the heart, digestive 

system, skeleton and the nervous  
system.  

We really enjoyed completing our Pri-
vate Peaceful display to show what 
fantastic writers we are in Year 6.  

During Science week we had lots of fun 
making poo! We discussed that  looking at 
poo can tell us about people from the 
past, their diet and the way they lived. 


